
Elementary School Fair 
 
 
 
 

 
Elementary School Fair 
Joan Vincent, Sponsorship Chair 
Wingham, ON 
N0G 2W0 
           May 15, 2018 
 

Reeve Vincent & Municipality of North Huron 

The Elementary School Fair Board would like to request that the Municipality of North Huron consider 

providing letters of support for the School Fair to be submitted along with our application for a TSC 

Stores Community Agricultural Grant and with our nomination for a Premier’s Award for Agri-Food 

Innovation Excellence.  We are submitting to these programs and also exploring other possible 

applications and fundraising ideas to assist in providing this unique opportunity for our local students 

and to contribute towards the future longevity of this valuable event. 

The TSC Grant is looking for testimonials or letters of support and want community impact. 

The Premier’s Award is looking for innovative and unique ideas being implemented.  To the knowledge 

of the organizers, the Elementary School Fair is the only remaining School Fair in Ontario and possibly 

Canada. 

The TSC Stores Community Agricultural Grant deadline is May 31, 2018 and any letters should be 

addressed to:    TSC Stores 

  Attn. Katherine Miller 

The deadline for submissions for the Premier’s Award for Agri-Food Innovation Excellence is May 25, 

2018.  Letters should be addressed to:    Premier’s Award for Agri-Food Innovation Excellence 

       OMAFRA 

I would appreciate having any letters emailed to me at vinbrofarms@rogers.com by May 23, 2018 so 

that I can include them in the packages and have them submitted in advance of the deadlines.  Thank 

you for your consideration and if you have any questions please contact me. 

PS  Sorry about the short time frame. 

Sincerely, 

Joan Vincent 
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